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Subject: Comments about the '26 November - Land Allocations Consultation' page 
  

The comments below were received via the website. The reference number for this comment is: 2734 

  

Comments 
about the page 

26 November - Land Allocations Consultation 
Address: http://www.southlakeland.gov.uk/default.aspx?page=3730 

Name russell coates 

Address   

Email   

Telephone no.   

Query/comment I have lived on Morewood Drive for 25 years and the impact building 20 
new houses had on the road has been huge.The speed cars come 
down the hill with the school in such a close proximity is a accident 
waiting to happen.I have seen the dangers with having two young 
children myself.With the school traffic the road becomes heavily 
congested especially on wet days and to add to this by building a further 
fifty eight houses is just ridiculous.In my opinion the road is not suitable 
for any more traffic as most households have two vehicles,also exsisting 
residents park on the street outside their property causing more 
obstruction,to me this is a health and safety issue as the childrens 
welfare must be considered as a major factor!Planners or who it 
concerns should visit morewood drive at 3pm to see the mayhem they 
will soon make up their own minds.Morewood drive isnt just busy on 
school days it is used as a overflow car park for the memorial hall and 
evenings when there are after school activities.I object to these plans 
greatly as I have lived in the village all my life and there are more 
suitable sites in the village to build on.Burton is a lovely village to live in 
please dont spoil it by adding all these houses to it,its not as if there is a 
shortage of homes when you look at the estate agents websites.  
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